
October 22, 1999

Mr. Thomas W. Phillips
Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland 21046

Subject: FCC ID DV8HLX501A
Applicant: Fukuda Denshi Co Ltd
Correspondence Number: 10309
Reference: Attached Test Plan approved by George Tannahill 2/13/97 for a previous application of

this device (FCC ID DV8HLX501A)

Dear Mr. Phillips:

Thank you for your e-mail this morning regarding the subject application.  The following response and
attachments address the requested information:

1. “Please explain how the upper frequency range was determined.”

The frequency range was selected based upon the licensing guidelines found in 90.267(a5).  This section
allows the operation of a biomedical telemetry device with an output power of not more than 20mW in the
frequency range of 450 MHz to 470 MHz.

Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Greg Kiemel

Director of Engineering

Attachments










